Team 5A Supply List

Welcome to the Ryan School and Team 5A! Below is a suggested
supply list for your first year at the Ryan School.

Accordion folder (any color with 7-8 sections)
Composition notebook (any color with at least 100 sheets)
Pencil case (any color mesh bag with zipper)

Coloring pencils, markers, and crayons

Extra pencils and erasers

Enjoy the rest of your summer vacation, and we will see you on the
first day of school. We are looking forward to meeting you.
Don’t forget your summer reading!

Ms. Graffeo, Mrs. Roberts, and Mr. Bernard



Team 5B Supply List

Welcome to the Ryan School and Team 5B! Below is a suggested
supply list for your first year at the Ryan School.

Accordion folder (any color with 7-8 sections)
Composition notebook (any color with at least 100 sheets)
Pencil case (any color mesh bag with zipper)

Coloring pencils, markers, and crayons

Extra pencils and erasers

Enjoy the rest of your summer vacation, and we will see you on the
first day of school. We are looking forward to meeting you.
Don’t forget your summer reading!

Mrs. Ellis, Mrs. Cohen, and Mr. Bernard



Team 5C Supply List

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Welcome to our fifth-grade class! The 2023-2024 school year will be
a very busy and exciting one. We know with your help, we will have
a great year. Enjoy the rest of your summer vacation, and we will
see you on the first day of school.

Below you will find what school supplies you will need for 5th grade:

1. Completed summer reading (collected 1* week of
school)
2. A box of sharpened pencils, small pencil sharpener, and erasers
3. Pencil case for supplies
4. Scissors
5. Gluesticks
6. Any type of coloring tools (crayons, markers, or colored pencils)
7. Boxes of tissues and disinfecting wipes for desks
8. (1) 5-7 sectioned accordion folder
9. (1) One Subject Notebook (Math)
10. (1) red two pocket folder for homework and notes

Thank you for your help and support!

Sincerely,
Mrs. Tierney
Mrs. Cremin
Mr. Cincotta



Welcome to Team 5D!

. R

Dear 5D Student,

Congratulations on your promotion to the Fifth Grade! The following is a suggested supply
list for your first year at the Ryan School. Enjoy the rest of your summer vacation and we
will see you on the first day of school. We are really looking forward to meeting you! We
hope you are excited to start a new year where you will be learning many new things.

Suggested Supply List

- A 3-ring binder with a clear plastic front pocket (1 V2 or 2 inch rings)
- A two-pocket folder

- One soft-sided pencil case (large enough to hold coloring supplies)
- Dividers for the binder (at least 4)

- Lined filler paper

- Colored pencils

- Pencils

- Whiteboard markers

Optional Classroom Exiras
- Tissues
- Disinfecting wipes
- Hand soap
- Papertowels

In addition to bringing in supplies for the first day of school, please bring your completed
Summer Reading with you. We are looking forward to our year together!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Magsarili
Mrs. Lavine
Mr. Cincotta



Dear 5E Students,

Congratulations on your promotion to the fifth grade! The John F. Ryan
Elementary School, Team 5E, would like to welcome you to our team. We look
forward to getting to know you. Fifth grade is a year for new experiences,
exciting challenges, and personal growth. To help you be better prepared for the
year ahead, we thought it might be helpful to have a list of suggested supplies
prior to the opening of school.

Suggested Supplies:

Pencil case (cloth with zipper)

(1) accordion folder (7 pockets)

Pencils (if mechanical: please provide plenty of lead)
Erasers

Hand held pencil sharpener

Red pens

Coloring Supplies: colored pencils, crayons, markers
Highlighters

(1) Composition Notebook

Classroom Donations:

Tissues

Clorox wipes/Sanitizing wipes
Hand sanitizer

Paper towels

Low odor dry erase markers
(1) 3x5 ruled index cards

In addition to bringing in supplies for the first day of school, please bring your
completed Summer Reading with you! We look forward to meeting you and can’t
wait to have a great year.

5E Teachers
Mss. Bmﬁﬁ

M. Gillgi
M. Shinboff.



Welcome Team 5F Student!

Congratulations on your promotion to fifth grade! The Team 5F teachers are
looking forward to your arrival at the John F. Ryan School. Fifth grade is an
exciting year with new responsibilities, learning opportunities, and personal
growth. There are a few suggested supplies that would be beneficial for you to
have to start the school year.

e accordion folder 5-7 pockets (something like Five Star 6 pocket expanding
organizer would be great)

e 1 two-pocket folder to stay at school

e 1 BLUE two-pocket plastic folder fo go back and forth

e 1 composition hotebook

e pencil case (cloth with zipper)

e pencils and extra erasers

e colored pencils

e 2red pens

e 2 dry erase markers ‘

e headphones/earbuds (optional but highly recommended - any cheap
pair is fine)

e computer mouse (optional - some students prefer this over the touchpad
on the chromebook|

Classroom Donations (greatly appreciated!)
e clorox wipes/sanitizing wipes
e tissues

Please remember to bring your summer reading on the first day of school. Enjoy
the rest of the summer and see you soon!

Miss McNeil Mrs. Shirkoff
ELA/Social Studies Math/Science
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Dear 6A Student,

Congratulations on your promotion to sixth grade! We
welcome you to Team 6A and look forward to getting to
know you. Sixth grade is a year for new experiences,
exciting challenges, and personal growth. To better
prepare for the new school year, we thought it might be
helpful to include a list of suggested school supplies.

Students will need the following supplies

A 2-Pocket plastic folder ~ Labeled Homework

Soft Pencil Bag; Pencils and Erasers (mistakes are part of learning) @
Earbuds

Colored pencils

Dry erase markers

Colored Highlighters

Binder (1 % or 2 inch) w/ 3 subject dividers labeled ELA, Math, & Science
Plastic folder & composition notebook for Social Studies

Donations of the following items for the classrooms are always appreciated!

¢ 1 Box of Tissues for your Homeroom (always needed)()
e Clorox/Lysol wipes &

e Pump soap &

Enjoy your summer, see you on August 30th

6A Teachers



Dear 6B Student,

Congratulations on your promotion to sixth gradel We ‘__”_sc_ﬂz_oqL BUS L _
welcome you to Team 6B and look forward to getting to know 'f ]‘.
you. Sixth grade is a year for new experiences, exciting 1
challenges, and personal growth. To better prepare for the new
school year, we thought it might be helpful to include a list of

suggested school supplies.

STOP

Students will need the following supplies to use in all classes:
e 2-inch binder (shared for 1 core classes)

4 dividers

Composttion Notebook

Pencils

Soft pencil case

A 2-pocket folder 10 be used as a homework folder

Earbuds

Rller paper

Colored pens for editing and correcting

Highlighters

Colored pencils, crayons, or markers

Hole protectors (reinforcers)

Donations of the following items for the classrooms are always
appreciated|

Tissues

Paper towels

Clorox/Lysol wipes

Dry erase markers

Enjoy your sumimer, see you on August 30, 2023.




Dear 6C Student,

Congratulations on your promotion to sixth gradel We welcome you to Team 6C and look
forward to getting to know you. Sixth grade is a year for new experiences, excifing
challenges, and personal growth. To better prepare for the new school year, we thought it
might be helpful to include a list of suggested school supplies.

Students will need the following
supplies to use in dll classes:

Donations of the following items
for the classrooms are always

oted:

| - 2 inch binder appreciare

Y subject dividers o pencils
o tissues

filler paper

| composition book
pencils

soft pencil case

| - 2 pocket folder
ear buds

colored pens
highlighters
coloring supplies
(colored pencils, markers,
or crayons)

¢ paper towels

¢ hand sanitizer

¢ clorox/lysol wipes
¢ dry erase markers
e hole protectors
(reinforcers)

Please join the 6C google classroom with the code: dsyzmaf

Enjoy your summer! We can’t wait to meet you on August 30th!
Mrs. Martel - Science, Team Leader
Mrs. Curley - Social Studies
Mrs. MacMullin - ELA
Mrs. Zwirek - Math
Mrs. Kendrick - MSNS




